
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Quo Vadimus

From the President 

Good morning Sunrisers ❤ 

Well another busy week for us all 

soon Christmas will be upon us 

hope your all getting your Christmas 

gear together for our party. This 

week will be our AGM so bring your 

A game. Nearly 6 mths into my 

presidency and while I have yet 

achieved the things I want to we 

have packed a lot into the last 

months and I look forward to kicking 

some goals in the 2019. Have a 

great week and remember to smile 

it's infectious.  

Shout Out  
This week I want to thank Anita for 
her many years of Sunrise Service. We 
will miss her and hope that she pops into 
our meeting every so often. Wishing a 
great charter night and many happy 
years of Rotary. Thank you for 
introducing me to this fabulous bunch of 
superheroes.  
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XMAS HAMPERS 
We are collecting nonperishable food 
items and toiletries to make hampers 
this Christmas for people in need in 
our community. We will give these to 
Paul Mackin’s organisation ‘We are 
community’ just before Christmas.  
 
We would like for everyone to bring at 
least 2 items each week. At our last 
meeting on the 12th of December bring 
along a basket or a box and some 
wrapping to make up the hampers.  

 
 

SUNRISE 
CHRISTMAS PARTY  
Wednesday 5th December is our 
Christmas party at Melaleuca House, 
The Australian Botanic Garden, Mount 
Annan Drive, Mount Annan. Please 
meet 6:30pm for 7pm start. Cost is 
$50pp 
 
We will enjoy a traditional Christmas 
buffet, including both hot and cold 
selections of antipasto, roast turkey, 
baked vegetables, tiger prawns, 
salads and ending with Christmas 
pudding, custard and fresh fruit. 

 
 
 

LETTER OF THANKS  
 

 
  

HOLIDAY SNAPS 

  
Siorapaluk, Nuliarfik Glacier, and 
Devon Island Ice sheets. They then 
moved on to tour the USA and 
hopefully they will be back to tell us 
more.  

Last Wednesday 
we heard about 
the fantastic 
holiday that 
Cathie and John 
recently had 
touring around 
Greenland 
which included  
 



           

WHATS ON  

Giving Tuesday  
You have many choices to where you 
can donate on this Giving Tuesday 
27th November. 
 
Why Rotary should be your charity of 
choice on Giving Tuesday: 

 their accountability, 

 their impact,   

 their record of success, 

 their global reach and 

 to help bring about peace.    
 

 
    
Rotary International Convention 
2019  
Is being held in Hamburg, 1st to 5th 
June 2019.  Register by 15 December 
to save. 
www.riconvention.org/en/hamburg/regi
ster 
 
District Conference  
Bookings for the District Conference 
are now open. Early bird discounts 
available, see the District 9675 web 
site. Dates are the 15th to 17th March 
2019 at Bankstown Sports Club  
Cost $195 (early bird, all events) 
 https://www.trybooking.com/407448 
   
 

 

NOVEMBER 

Wed 

21st  

Our AGM     & 

Next Gen Charter night 

Mon 

26th  

Days for Girls last Kit 

making day for 2018 

DECEMBER 

Sat 

1st 

Christmas Carols 

West Sports Stadium 

 Sat 

1st 

Sugarloaf, Dressage 

Set up 

Sun  

2nd  

Sugarloaf, Dressage 

Dismantle 

Wed 

5th  

White Ribbon Day 

Breakfast, Camden 

6:45am 

Wed 

5th  

Club Christmas Party at 

Melaleuca House 6:30 

Fri  

14th  

Bunnings BBQ 

JANUARY 

Wed 

9th  

Business as usual 

Venue TBA 

MARCH 

Fri / 

Sat 

/Sun 

15 – 17  

District Conference 

Bankstown Sports Club 

8 Greenfield Pde 

Bankstown 

  

 

CALENDAR 
2018  

 

     

Better an oops than a what if  
 

“ ” 

Please check the Green Book 
for what is coming up and tick 
to say if you are coming or not 
and also if you are bringing 
anyone with you.  

DAYS FOR GIRLS 
2018 has been a great 
year for the Days for 
Girls Project. We have  
made and distributed  
250 kits to Cambodia,  
100 kits to the Solomon  
Islands and work is underway for 200 
kits to go to Vanuatu in March 2019. 
 
November 26th will be the last 
workshop for 2018. Come along to the 
workshop from 10am at Narellan 
Library and help, jobs available for all 
skill levels! 
Or join the team of volunteers in an 
end of year celebration at the Narellan 
Hotel from 12:15pm. 
 

Bec’s Quote 

 

END POLIO NOW 
MOVIE UPDATE  
Thanks to the support of members 
and friends $1050 will be forwarded to 
the End Polio Now campaign as our 
clubs portion of profits from the 
screening.  
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Macarthur Sunrise Rotary 
PO Box 1181 Campbelltown NSW 2560 

Email: macarthursunrise@gmail.com 
Web: macarthursunriserotary.org  

 

Information to be including in the newsletter 
must be received by the Monday before our 
meeting. Please send information to 
sharonc3012@icloud.com  

 
 


